
Chair of the board Haschak, Supervisors and CEO Angelo. The Sheriff and I have determined we could 

move $300,000.00 dollars from the unfilled positions in the jail, to the 2510 (jail budget) to assist in the 

covering of overtime. Hopefully this can assist the Board of Supervisors and CEO Angelo in rectifying this 

issue.  

 

 

 

Darren Brewster 

 


